
 

 

DNL/138/BSE/800/2022 
12th July, 2022 
 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

Phiroje Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
MUMBAI – 400 001          
        
Dear Sir, 
 
Scrip Code: 506401 
 
Re: Updates on Fire Incidence at Nandesari, Gujarat 
 
Further to our earlier letter dated 2nd July, 2022, we are pleased to inform that, post submission 
of our remaining compliance reports towards various conditions imposed by authorities including 
Directorate of Industrial Safety & Health and Gujarat Pollution Control Board (‘GPCB’) and upon 
finding the same to their satisfaction, the Company has received directions from GPCB revoking 
the closure order, currently for three months and permitted the Company to start manufacturing 
activities at the entire plant except affected parts of Nitrite Section. 
 
With this, the entire plant situated at Nandesari, Gujarat except part of Nitrite Section facility, 
has restarted operations. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

               For DEEPAK NITRITE LIMITED 
 

 
Arvind Bajpai 

              Company Secretary 


